
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The New Milford High School PTO Executive Board will 

have several positions opening up for the 2022 - 2023 school 

year. These positions will need to be filled by our last PTO 

meeting which will take place on May 11 at 7 pm in the 

NMHS media center.  

 

The high school PTO holds 2 or 3 meetings per year as well 

as runs the snack stand for football season and various 

fundraisers throughout the year. If you enjoy volunteering 

and like to stay active in your child’s school, please consider 

a position with us. 

 

Email NMHSPTO1@gmail.com with any questions.  
 

mailto:NMHSPTO1@gmail.com

